
NOTICE OF GREATER ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
FISCAL YEAR 2021-2022 PRELIMINARY BUDGET  

 
 
At the March 12, 2021 meeting of the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority Board, 
a Preliminary Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Budget was presented to and approved by the 
Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority Board. In accordance with North Carolina 
General Statute 159-13, the Preliminary Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Budget will remain 
available for public inspection for the required 10-day period in the office of the Clerk to 
the Board. 
 
A Public Hearing on the Preliminary Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Budget will be held on Friday, 
April 9, 2021 at 8:30 a.m.  
 
All meetings are open to the public and will be conducted in accordance with the 
provisions of North Carolina General Statutes.  In compliance with the state-wide mandate 
for COVID-19, any person who wishes to be heard on the Preliminary Fiscal Year 2021-
2022 Budget will be allowed to attend the meeting virtually via Webex: 1-844-621-3956; 
Meeting Number (access code):  132 323 0877 and speak at the public hearing.   
 
Comments on the Preliminary Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Budget may also be dropped off at 
the Administrative Offices located at the northern end of the second floor of the Terminal 
Building at the Asheville Regional Airport, 61 Terminal Drive, Fletcher, NC  28732; mailed 
to Ellen Heywood, Clerk to the Board, Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority, 61 
Terminal Drive, Suite 1, Fletcher, NC 28732; or emailed to avlboard@flyavl.com. 
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